Alla Menkes 2658 Batchelder Street, 2nd Floor Brooklyn, NY 11235 718-930-5616

Dear Bambi:

When the time came for us to choose a preschool for our child, we were excited yet overwhelmed. There were so many factors to consider when selecting the right place for our son. At BAMBI, we immediately knew that our child was where he belonged. The faculty makes the school an amazing place to learn and grow.

Our experience in the pre-k program has been more than we ever anticipated. Although each child has their moments when they're upset, we were surprised when upon returning from school Jonathan wasn't his usually happy self. Jonathan explained that he was upset because he realized that the school year was coming to an end and he was sad that his teachers will no longer be a part of his life. I comforted Jonathan by explaining that it is okay to be upset but that his teachers and friends will always be a part of his life because they will always be in his heart. In a clear and fluent sentence, Jonathan responded: "Mom, you don't understand - one hundred years from now I will not remember what kind of a house we lived in or the way my room was decorated. I won't remember how many toys you bought me or what my clothes looked like. But, I will never forget how much I loved my teachers and the sadness I feel now when I think of leaving them" My heart was about to burst because at that moment I was so proud of my little boy.

Through the tireless efforts and commitment to nurturing the children, each child feels unique and is encouraged to explore and learn in a fun and creative atmosphere while acquiring an excellent education.

Our son has grown leaps and bounds socially and academically and has blossomed into a confident child and avid learner.

For this, we thank you.

Sincerely,

Alla Menkes

alla Menices